
Scripture Readings 
 

Matthew 25: 31-46 
“When the Son of Man comes in his glory and all the angels with him, then he 
will sit on the throne of his glory. All the nations will be gathered before him, 
and he will separate people one from another as a shepherd separates the sheep 
from the goats, and he will put the sheep at his right hand and the goats at the 
left. Then the king will say to those at his right hand, ‘Come, you who are 
blessed by my Father, inherit the kingdom prepared for you from the 
foundation of the world, for I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty 
and you gave me something to drink, I was a stranger and you welcomed me, I 
was naked and you gave me clothing, I was sick and you took care of me, I was 
in prison and you visited me.’ Then the righteous will answer him, ‘Lord, when 
was it that we saw you hungry and gave you food or thirsty and gave you 
something to drink? And when was it that we saw you a stranger and welcomed 
you or naked and gave you clothing? And when was it that we saw you sick or 
in prison and visited you?’ And the king will answer them, ‘Truly I tell you, 
just as you did it to one of the least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you 
did it to me.’ Then he will say to those at his left hand, ‘You who are accursed, 
depart from me into the eternal fire prepared for the devil and his angels, for I 
was hungry and you gave me no food, I was thirsty and you gave me nothing to 
drink, I was a stranger and you did not welcome me, naked and you did not 
give me clothing, sick and in prison and you did not visit me.’ Then they also 
will answer, ‘Lord, when was it that we saw you hungry or thirsty or a stranger 
or naked or sick or in prison and did not take care of you?’ Then he will answer 
them, ‘Truly I tell you, just as you did not do it to one of the least of these, you 
did not do it to me.’ And these will go away into eternal punishment but the 
righteous into eternal life.” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Romans 12: 3-7 
For by the grace given to me I say to everyone among you not to think of 
yourself more highly than you ought to think but to think with sober judgment, 
each according to the measure of faith that God has assigned. For as in one 
body we have many members and not all the members have the same function, 
so we, who are many, are one body in Christ, and individually we are members 
one of another. We have gifts that differ according to the grace given to us: 
prophecy, in proportion to faith; ministry, in ministering; the teacher, in 
teaching; the encourager, in encouragement; the giver, in sincerity; the leader, in 
diligence; the compassionate, in cheerfulness. 


